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3/13/2020 
 
Dear Webutuck Community, 
 
As we go through this difficult time together as a community, I wanted to take this opportunity to assure 
you that the Webutuck Central School District is here for you and your families. 
 
The Board of Education, administration, faculty and staff have spent the afternoon developing a plan 
that will assist families in our community in order to make sure that no child goes hungry while schools 
are closed.  The District will provide breakfast and lunch to our students on Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Fridays during this school closure. 
 
I ask that if you and your families are in need of this assistance, that you email me personally at 
Raymond.castellani@webutuck.org.  In this email, please include: 
 

 Your child’s or children’s name 

 Your address 
 
Our plan is to personally deliver these items to you and your children at the address provided.  
Administrators and staff have volunteered to help with this program by preparing and delivering 
breakfast and lunch to our students in order to ensure that no child goes hungry while school is closed. 
 
Again, my email is Raymond.castellani@webutuck.org.  If you don’t speak English, please text Ms. 
Monica Baker at 845-332-0087 to assist you in your native language. 
 
Also, due to today’s message of closing schools for two weeks, we were not able to distribute school 
work and iPads to our students in grades K-5.  We are now prepared to do so, and we ask that you email 
me or contact Monica Baker to set up a date and time where we can once again, personally deliver an 
iPad and/or san instructional packet to you and your child(ren).   
 
Please do not hesitate or think twice about emailing me for this assistance.  It is and always will be held 
to a confidential standard.  At these uncertain times in our country, I ask that you help us help you and 
your family!  Together, we will get through this difficult time! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Raymond Castellani 
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